
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

4th February 2022 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

We have made it through January, and already the days seem a little brighter and 

longer - roll on the spring! 

 

Team Super Sports 

Thank you very much to those of you who have raised sponsorship following the recent 

Ryan Scott visit (which was great fun!). The deadline for any further sponsorship is 

Tuesday 8th February. You can use this link: Team Super Sports sponsorship form or send 

contributions in to the office.  

 

Nursery places 

We have places available in our nursery class. Please contact the school office for 

further information and an application form.  

 

Household Support Fund 

If you are finding it difficult to keep warm, buy enough food or pay essential bills, you 

may be able to get extra help. Residents across East Sussex can now apply for help 

from the Government’s Household Support Fund. Use this link to apply: Household 

Support Fund - How to apply 

 

FADS Fund Raisin! 

The recent Fund Raisin event raised a whopping £313.87! Thank you to everyone who 

took part and to FADS for organising the event. A special congratulations goes to 

Jellyfish Class who managed to raise the most! Many thanks also to ACLP Property 

Solutions for supporting the event.   

 

Please contact the school office if you require any further information. 

 

I hope you have a good weekend.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 
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